From:

To: Hearings
Subject: HPE CM: Reading Press May 9 and shocked to learn of planned expansion of coal mine workings in Malvern

Hills. Wetland removal a huge no no regardless of reclamation efforts. Look at NZ map and see what"s left
of original vegetation. Stuff all!
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Have to find clean fuel. More coal a poor reason to wreck environment. Precious
mudfish(kowaro) would agree with me I'm sure.

Kia ora

Hilaire Campbell



